To whom it cancerns,

I believe that is it essential for the economic development of East Mayo, County Mayo and the wider
Western and North Western Region, that Ireland West Airport Knock is allowed to prosper as a key
driver of development in the region.

It is my view that to foster the continued development of the airport and its surrounding areas in an
organised and strategic manner, it is necessary to protect the current linkage between Ireland West
Airport Knock and the town of Knock, which is a primary destination of tourist travelling through the
airport.

Maintaining these within the same Municipal District and Local Electoral area would aid in helping to
facilitate the strategic future development of this key link and allow for the process of effective
municipal governance and public representation within this area.

I would urge you to give consideration to this during your deliberations.

Regards,

Cllr. John Caulfield



